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10th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
RE:  Local Community/Residents 
 
Unfortunately we have been contacted again by Stevenage Police due to ongoing complaints and concerns 
from residents of Lower Sean.  Please can we bring the following to your attention:  
 

 School gates do not open until just before 8.45am/3.15pm – so please do not arrive at school 
before this time to avoid queuing towards Lower Sean. 

 Parents/children who use the main pedestrian gates at the front of the school - please can we ask 
that you wait on the path outside the school between these two gates. 

 Parents are responsible for their children whilst waiting outside school grounds. 
 Please DO NOT allow children to touch any resident’s properties, including fences to ensure that no 
damage is caused.  
 

Stevenage Police have asked us to inform parents that any damage to properties may result in parents 
being prosecuted for criminal damage. 
 
I would like to thank you for your co-operation with this matter. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

T Skeggs 

 
Mrs T Skeggs 
Executive Headteacher. 
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